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Welcoming our new young person to Barraclough! 

We welcomed a new student this week into Barraclough Hall, who has had a great first week. He 

arrived with a lovely smile on his face showing pride wearing his new uniform and our existing 

students have demonstrated positivity and welcomed him into their class. Friendships have 

already started to be made across the class which is wonderful to see. 

 

School Attendance  

Well done to all our students. Each student has demonstrated 100% attendance again this week.  

 

This Weeks Class Focus: Crystal Class  

Crystal Class have been investigating forces in 

Science with some great science experiments this 

week. They used magnets, created their own 

circuits and investigated magnetism using 

different pieces of equipment and were able to 

apply them to real life situations where they had 

a great discussion using excellent social 

communication skills. 

 

 

Our new interactive smartboards have been a great hit. Each student has thoroughly enjoyed 

using the new interactive smartboards – 

particularly for Geography and Maths 

lessons. This has led to excellent 

discussions about the world and peer 

mentoring during Maths using the 

interactive features bring subjects to life. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.barracloughhallschool.co.uk/


 
 
 

 

www.barracloughhallschool.co.uk 

schooloffice@barracloughhallschool.co.uk 

Barraclough Hall School, 

1 Bryan Road,  

Huddersfield,  

HD2 2AL 
 

 

 

School Uniform 

School Uniform Wearing a school uniform is one of the ways in which positive relationships and a 

sense of belonging are developed at school. Order forms can be found on the school website or 

can be collected from the office. Please note we can currently only accept cash payments.  

Polo Shirt White £9.90  

Sweatshirt Royal Blue £12.30  

Sweatshirt Cardigan £13.50  

PE T-shirt Royal Blue £6.60  

Fleece (Optional) £23.34  

Hoodie (Optional) £18.00 

 

Dates for your diary: Spring Term 2  

Neuro-Diversity Week: March 17th – March 23rd 

St Patricks Day: March 17th 

Red Nose Day: March 21st  

End of Spring 2 break up: April 4th  

 

Consultations and placements are now open for the Summer term and 

September 2025 places. Please contact the school for enquiries or to 

arrange a visit. 
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